Dear _________,
There are two very important conferences every year that AOMA (Academy of Oriental Medicine Austin) students strive to attend. The first is the Southwest Symposium here in Austin and the second is the American Association of Acupuncture and Oriental Medicine (AAAOM) national conference.  Both are premier acupuncture conferences that bring together practitioners, educators, and other healthcare professionals for continuing education and advancement of Oriental medicine in the western world.    
This past year AOMA received an additional prestigious national accreditation (SACS) and in April will be relocating the campus to a wonderful new space in south Austin.   These improvements have added momentum to our already growing school. As our student body expands we have more students eager to attend the AAAOM conference.  The national conference is an important event for students to connect with other professionals, gain exposure to growing trends in the field and learn first hand from leaders in the industry. The better informed our students, the better practitioners we become. We are making an extra effort to get as many students to the conference as possible.

Last year, in an effort to raise the funds necessary to send our students to the AAAOM conference, we held our first silent auction at the Southwest Symposium.  It was a tremendous success that raised $2,300.00 and sent 13 students to the conference.  Donations from local businesses and individuals in the community made a big impact on that success and we greatly appreciate those of you who supported us last year. This year the conference is being held in Baltimore, Maryland and the cost per student for travel and lodging will increase.  Our challenge will be even greater. Our goal is to send at least 12 students this year. With a cost of around $500 per student, the Southwest Symposium serves as our biggest opportunity to raise funds needed to meet our goals.
To do this, we need your help!  Any kind of product or service that you could generously offer would make a tremendous difference for us and while also offering your business an advertising opportunity.  Having your donation at our auction table will increase visibility of your service, product or institution.  Large ticket donations will be displayed on our auction table for bidding all three days of the symposium gaining the most exposure.  The ASA (AOMA Student Association) will also publish a list of all our donors and include the list in the conference notebook that each attendee receives.  We’ll also post it on campus to make students and staff aware of our supporters and give everyone and opportunity to reciprocate that support!     

It is vital to have students connected to the Oriental Medicine community. This not only makes them good practitioners, but makes them an integral part of making Oriental Medicine a recognized healing modality in the American healthcare system.  If this is an area of healthcare you want to see gain strength, please support us by donating. 

If you have any questions you may contact Rachelle King at j.rking@students.aoma.edu or Cynthia Clark at cintagothy@gmail.com.  To submit your donation please contact Atalie Lehrer at aclehrer@gmail.com.
We thank you for your consideration, and greatly appreciate your willingness to contribute!  

Most Sincerely,
AOMA Student Association


